Welcome dear friends to Novembers newsletter.

Thanks to all the staff and residents, October saw some wonderful
activities and fun times spent fogether. There were two boat trips, and a §
trip to Westonbirt, plus some lovely walks in the sunshine around
Nailsworth. Grace and Edna enjoyed Garden Club on a Wednesday, and
some fabulous arts and crafts were made, including jack-o’-lanterns for/
Halloween.

Congratulations are in order to Gill on her retirement, although
fortunately for us all she does still pick up the odd shift, so we are still
graced with her presence from time to time..yay! In other changes, we

would like to extend a warm welcome to Paul on Maintenance and also to
our new carer Danielle who have recently joined us.

For November, I have got some more trips lined up, a couple of boat trips
and also two trips to the Cotswold airport near Cirencester which has a
wonderful cafeteria especially designed for viewing the comings and
goings on the landing strip, very exciting! I have also booked a couple of
entertainers.

I will continue with our autumn theme for in-house crafting sessions this

month, and I have extended the arts and crafts to include people in their
rooms on a one-to-one basis doing Knitting, collages, and art. I have also
left space throughout this months planner for one-to-one local outings i
wheelchairs (weather permitting, so keep everything crossed  !)

I do hope that those of you who are able, will join me for quizzes, funny

bone, and bingo throughout the month, and together we can look forward .

to plenty of variety in the coming days. Namest wishes
Karen
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